VILLAGE OF

ARANA

VILLAGE OF SARANAC
PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Village of Saranac Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing to hear and
accept comments on a special use permit application as described below:

Shotko Motorsports/Evan Szotko has applied for a Special Use Permit under Section
30.11.02 P of the Saranac Village Zoning Ordinance, to relocate their business to 100 W
Main St., Saranac, where they will fabricate and build racecar chassis.

The Public Hearing will be held on
Wednesday, April 3, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.
at the Saranac Village Office, 27 N Bridge Street, Saranac

A copy of the special use permit application is available for review at the Village Office.
Public comments will be accepted at the hearing. Written comments can be emailed to
saranacoffice@gmail.com, hand-delivered to the Village Office, or sent to: Village of
Saranac, PO Box 312, Saranac, Ml 48881, and will be considered if received prior to the
hearing date.
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